
 
 
   
Thank you for booking a guided or self-guided tour with the San Antonio Museum of Art. 
To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience please review the following tour policies 
with your students, teachers, and chaperones before your visit.   
 
By booking a tour, you agree on behalf of your school, group, or organization to 
abide by these policies. 
 
Health & Safety (COVID-19)   
 
In accordance with recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) and the Texas Department of State Health Services (DSHS), the San 
Antonio Museum of Art has adopted the following health and safety policies for the 
protection of our visitors, staff, and volunteers:   
 

1. The Museum strongly recommends that masks be worn by all visitors, 
volunteers and staff including guided and self-guided tour groups, while inside 
the Museum.   

2. Masks are optional while outdoors, but strongly recommended in situations 
where physical distancing is not possible. 

3. Visitors who feel unwell or have symptoms of COVID-19 should remain at home 
if possible.   

4. Please practice standard preventive measures (e.g., wash hands, cover coughs, 
etc.).   

 
General Museum Tour Policies   
 

1. For PK-12 school groups, students must be always accompanied by a teacher or 
school-approved chaperone while on campus.   

2. Please do not touch any works of art.  
3. Coat check is available; large bags or backpacks (more than 11x15 inches) are 

not permitted.   
4. Flash photography is not permitted.   
5. Food, drink, and gum are not permitted in the galleries.   
6. Only graphite pencils may be used in the galleries.   
7. All visitors must comply with instructions from Museum staff.   
8. Group size is limited to 60 students per one-hour time slot (subject to change).   
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